
 

 

COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE – JUNE 2, 2003 

NAPA VALLEY AVENUE AND SONOMA BOULEVARD 
3-WAY STOP CONTROL 

Recommendation 

Councillor Linda Jackson recommends: 
 
That a 3-way stop control be installed at the intersection of Napa Valley Avenue and Sonoma 
Boulevard. 

Purpose 

To review the feasibility of implementing a 3-way stop control at the intersection of Napa Valley 
Avenue and Sonoma Boulevard, in response to requests received from area residents. 

Background - Analysis and Options 

Whereas, previous traffic calming measures in this area have failed to reduce speeding to any 
significant degree, and 
 
Whereas, excessive speeds continue to be a safety hazard to the area residents, and 
 
A 3-way stop control at the intersection of Napa Valley Avenue and Sonoma Boulevard would 
slow traffic. 

Conclusion 

In response to requests received from area residents, it is recommended that a 3-way stop 
control be installed at the intersection of Napa Valley Avenue and Sonoma Boulevard. 

Report prepared by: 

Mirella Compagno, Council Administrative Assistant 

Attachments 

None 

Respectfully submitted, 
 

 
 
 
 
 
Linda Jackson 
Councillor, Ward 2 


